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The Honorable Susan Humphries, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 582-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Humphries: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2182 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2182 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2182 would prohibit a sheriff from charging a fee for the service of process in 

proceedings under the Protection from Abuse Act and the Protection from Stalking, Sexual 

Assault, or Human Trafficking Act.  The bill would take effect on July 1, 2025. 

 

 The Judiciary indicates that enactment of the bill would have no fiscal effect on state 

revenues or expenditures; however, the agency notes that the bill has the potential to decrease 

county government revenues by unknown amounts.  The Kansas Association of Counties indicates 

that the bill would decrease county government revenues; however, a precise estimate of this effect 

could not be provided.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Trisha Morrow, Judiciary 

 Jay Hall, Kansas Association of Counties  


